
New GP contractor for Grove Medical
Practice, Belfast

The Department of Health can confirm that a new GP contractor has been
appointed for Grove Medical Practice in Belfast.

Department statement on hospital
pressures

The Department of Health remains deeply concerned about the situation in our
hospitals and across the health and social care system.

Resurfacing scheme for B30, Newry
Road, Lislea

A £461,000 resurfacing scheme on B30 Newry Road, Lislea, County Armagh will
commence on Monday 21 November 2022.

Applications open for new Accelerate
Digital Skills Academy with Version 1

The Version 1 Accelerate Digital Skills Academy is ready to provide 20 high
quality training places.
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Road Safety Week 2022 – We All Share
the Responsibility

As Road Safety Week (14 – 20 November) gets underway all road users are
reminded of our personal responsibility and the potential impact of our
actions on those we share the road with.
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